<5th June, 1951,

My denr Freohet,

Thonk you for your latter, It is nice to hear from you
agoln, T e encloslng: ons of tiree recaining coples of my
oXd paper in the Hnthesniical Gasette on Aandorieation, and
an old enigma of cnrd pley, “his I should certainly like
you to have, elither personslly or in your depsrtment, even
though I muet deny uyeelf the pleasure of giving many more
corlea away.

I hope nll im woll with Jou, ad aleo with my frienda
Srofesnor Darwis snd 'rofescor Daniel Dogue of <nen,

Yours singerely,



